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Email     hcdsdfvpc@parliament.qld.gov.au
Committee Secretary 
Health, Communities, Disability Services, and Domestic and Violence Prevention 
Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane  Qld   4000

 
Dear Committee Office,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission regarding the  Health 
Practitioner Regulation National Law and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 
2017.
ACNP supports the amendments to the bill, and look forward to being involved in 
the consultation process for future amendments.
 

Kind regards

Dr. Grainne Lowe
National President

president@acnp.org.au | www.acnp.org.au
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